
FW: SD Hwys - Brett Koenecke 

FW: SD Hwys 

Rogers, Christopher C <Christopher.C.Rogers@xcelenergy.com> 

Thu 12/28/2017 11 :37 AM 

lnbox 

To:Brett Koenecke <brett@mayadam.net>; 

Cc:Samuel, Joseph M <Joseph.M.Samuel@xcelenergy.com>; 

See below from SD DOT. We should be good to go. 

Rogers 
Xcel Energy I Responsible By Nature 
Principal Siting and Land Rights Agent 

Nicollet Mail 
Minneapolis, MN 55401_ 
P: 612.330.6078 C: 651-247-5531 F: 612-573-1861 
E: christor:2her.c.rogers@xcelenergY..com 

from: Hertel, Todd [mailto:Todd.Hertel@state.sd.us] 
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 11:32 AM 
To: Rogers, Christopher C; Brey, Matt 
Cc: Reichling, Rick 
Subject: RE: SD Hwys 

1/24/18, 5:04 PM 

XCEL ENERGY SECURITY NOTICE: This email originated from an external sender. Exercise caution before clicking on anv. iinks or 

attachments and consider whether :v.ou know the sender. For more information !;!lease visit the Phishing_i;!age on XQressNET. 

Visiting with Rick Reichling, we determined that all impacts with the SD DOT have been addressed. Your bond issue 
will have to be handled by the SD PUC. 

Thanks for the update 

Todd Hertel 
Engineering Supervisor 
DOT Watertown Area 

from: Rogers, Christopher C [mailto:Christoi;2her.C.Ro~xcelenerm~.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 9:30 AM 
To: Hertel, Todd; Brey, Matt 
Cc: Reichling, Rick 

https://outlook.office.com/owa/?viewmodel=ReadMessageltem&lteml ... %2FxKqnFUAAC%2FvfikAAA%3D&lsPrintView=1&wid=78&ispopout=1&path= Page 1 of 2 



FW: SD Hwys - Brett Koenecke 1/24/18, 5:04 PM 

Subject: [EXT] SD Hwys 

Gents, 

Now that the project is completed, we are requesting that the 2 road bonds we have with the SD PUC be released. All 
counties and townships have signed off that the roads used for the project have been turned back to them 
satisfactorily. 

We did not have a haul road use agreement with SD DOT, however can you send an email stating that the project has 
paid for any/all repairs needed on SD Hwys and that there are no outstanding road issues to be addressed? And, that 
SD DOT has no objection to our request to release the bonds with the PUC. 

You may recall that the project did pay Duininck directly for asphalt shoulder repair on Hwy 212 in September of 2016. 

Thank you, 

Xcel Energy I Responsible By Nature 
Principal Siting and land Rights Agent 
414 Nicollet Mall G0-6A 

Minneapolis, MN 5540i_ 
P: 612.330.6078 C: 651-247-5531 F: 612-573-1861 
E: christo12her.c.rogers@xcelenergy.com 

XCEL ENERGY SECURITY NOTICE: This email originated from an external sender. Exercise caution before clicking on any links or 

attachments and consider whether you know the sender. For more information glease visit the Phishing_~ge on XP-ressNET. 

https://outlook.office.com/owa/?viewmodel=ReadMessageltem&lteml ... 2FxKqnFUAAC%2FvfikAAA%3D&lsPrintView=1&wid=78&ispopout=1&path= Page 2 of 2 


